
 
 

 

 
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 
Dear Valued Cardmembers,  
 
As you are aware, our KFH Malaysia Debit Card-i is 
now PIN-based card.  
 
If you have not changed to your new Debit Card-i, 
please do so by 10th March 2017 at any KFH 
Malaysia Branch.  
 
This is to ensure smoother banking experience and 
to avoid any service disruption. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 

 

 


